UTILIPAY BILLING SYSTEM
Please be advised that as of today, 
Tuesday July 16, 2025, we are in the process of switching to our new utility billing system. 
You will no longer be allowed to pay online at ExpressPay.

 If you want to make a card payment, 
please call our office at 337-756-2321, option 2. 

Once we have gotten all accounts switched to the new system, you will be able to logon to www.Villageoffenton.net and click Bill Payments and choose Pay Water/Sewer option. 
This is where you will use the FE- account number that will be provided on your new bill. 

Please do not hesitate to call our office with any questions. 
